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I am a retired detective and was in Law Enforcement for over 30 years. There is 

nothing in 114 or HB3075 that would make Oregon safer. Bad guy don't care about 

gun restrictions they already can not purchase or even posses a firearm legally. They 

don't care. Especially when it comes to hi-cap magazines. A criminal is not going go 

restrict or purchase 10 round mags. In my career people that have gone out and 

taken the time to get a firearm and complete the current paperwork don't jeopardize 

the ability to have it. In final, criminals don't care. There are already many laws , such 

as assault or murder. Taking away honest citizen rights does not change the ability if 

a criminal wants to hurt you, they will... 


